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The Great Park, Windsor, Berkshire. SL4 2HP

Telephone: 01784 434274
Headteacher: Mrs. B. Coombridge
15th November, 2016

Dear 

Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 14th December

It is a longstanding tradition that we invite the Year 4 children’s mums into school to help serve the Christmas lunch to the pupils and teachers and we would like to invite you in to help this year. 

The Christmas Lunch is on Wednesday 14th December and we will need your help in the hall from 12.00noon. You will be able to sit down together and enjoy a complimentary lunch after the children have finished. Regrettably we will not be able to accommodate pre-schoolers as it will be extremely busy in the hall. And if you have a Christmas jumper please wear it!

Please could you return the attached reply slip by Wednesday 23rd November so that we can make the final arrangements. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Bev Coombridge

Headteacher

(Crown Aided)
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     e-mail:  theroyalschool@rbwm.org.uk


     website:   www.theroyalschool.org.uk   
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